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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am writing you in strong opposition of HB 3075. HB 3075 is a flawed attempt to 

make firearm ownership overly and unlawfully burdensome by taking a god given 

right of a US Citizen and converting that right to a licensed priviledge that an 

individual can take away.  This is unconstitutional (Murdock v. Pennsylvania 319 US 

105).  Oregon's appellate judges may think this is allegedly constitutional, the 2nd 

Amendment still stands. This legislation is flawed and will cost Oregonians more 

money and time with lawsuits.   

 

More importantly, this will do nothing to curb or stop crime or violence in Oregon. This 

only affects law abiding citizens which are not the problem.  These new burdens fall 

soley on the law-abiding citizens and does nothing to address the real problems like 

access to mental care, failure to enforce gun laws that are already on the books and 

the multitudes of issues that result in the crimes commited with guns by crimals and 

mentally unstable individuals that don't follow gun laws.   

 

Everyone across the state agrees that we do want a responsible population of gun 

owners,  There are lots of ways to go about making that happen including enforcing 

the laws that are already on the books.  Our friends and families deserve the right to 

keep and bare arms which is afforded in our constitution and instilled in us as 

Americans.  HB3075 takes away this right and is ultimately unconstitutional. 


